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Raszka Shelley

From: mary newby <azwolflover@hotmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 11:21 AM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: HB 3515

 Please allow wolves to be listed on the states threatened and endangered species list. The wolves are 

necessary to disease control especially CWD, also rodent control. Thank You for allowing comments, Mary 

Newby. 

  

Mary Newby  

azwolflover@hotmail.com 

  

602-999-4864 


